
 

 

 

 

 

 

November 23, 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Colleagues: 
 
As we approach the Thanksgiving holiday, I want to express my deep gratitude for all 
that you do every day to advance the mission of the University of California. The past 
three years have been challenging for all of us. Please know that we will continue to do 
everything we can to support you as we move forward. It’s through mutual support 
and collaboration that we can ensure a bright future for the University.  
 
I’m particularly proud of the resilience our faculty, students, and staff have shown time 
and time again and thankful for your steadfast commitment to our academic goals. I 
wish you a peaceful and healthy holiday weekend spent with family and loved ones, 
and I look forward to our continued work together. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Michael V. Drake, MD 
President 
 


